
 

COVID Safety Policies and Procedures 
TBC Children’s Ministry  

 
● All parents or guardians must sign a COVID-19 waiver form before their 

child(ren) may participate in any Children’s Ministry activities. This is applicable 
to children of any age participating in any of the following classes: nursery, 
toddler, or children’s worship.  

● Temperatures of children will be taken when they sign in before service. 
● Parents will be asked whether their child has been in contact with anyone who 

has tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 14 days, whether their child has 
exhibited any symptoms of COVID-19, or if their child has had fever in the past 
48 hours. Symptoms of COVID-19 include: fever, coughing, shortness of breath, 
sore throat or stomach symptoms. 

● Teachers will wear face shields/masks and have their temperature taken before 
the children arrive in the room. Masks will be optional for children, and child-size 
disposable masks will be available for those who need them.  

● Students will wash their hands/use hand sanitizer upon arriving.  
● Students will then be directed to their own carpet square to sit on during their 

time in the chapel. Carpet squares will be placed at appropriately distanced 
intervals around the room.  

● Each student will have their own box of supplies for any craft or activity that takes 
place, and that box will remain in the chapel with their name on it and their 
supplies in it from week to week. Students will not be allowed to share supplies 
with other students.  

● Any snack that is given to students will be pre-packaged and individually 
wrapped.  

● Any time a student goes to use the restroom, after he has returned to class and 
before any other students use the restroom, a teacher will wipe down the toilet 
area and sink area with a disinfectant.  

● After students have left with their parents, carpet squares will be sprayed with 
disinfectant, and any surfaces where the children have been sitting or touching 
will be disinfected as well. 
 
 
These precautions will be continually evaluated and may be updated. Thank you 
for your understanding, if you have concerns or questions about any of these 
policies, please email ​aherington@trinity3e.org​. 
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